Republic of the Philippines
Bepartuent of Education

Region VI-Western Visayas
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF KABANKALAN CITY

DIVISION MEMORANDUM vy 19 72024
NO. 177 , s. 2024 i ko
I4

SUBMISSION OF ANNUAL INVENTORY REPORT OF LEARNING RESOURCES FOR
SCHOOL YEAR 2023-2024

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chiefs, CID and SGOD
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

I. Relative to DepEd Memorandum No. BLR-2024-04-602 titled “Submission of
Annual Inventory Report of Learning Resources”, this Office thru the Curriculum
Implementation Division-Learning Resource Management Section (LRMS) will conduct the
Annual Inventory of Learning Resources for School Year 2023-2024.

2. The aim of this inventory is to gather data on the availability of learning resources in
the schools in order to properly address deficiencies, losses, and damages.

3. All public elementary and secondary schools are expected to submit the School
Inventory of Usable K to 12 Learning Resources (LRs) on or before June 10, 2024 through
this link: https://tinyurl.com/y547xh32

4. Wide dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are desired.
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